
April 7, 1995

To: Mr. Ronald P. Hawley, Co-Chairman
John C. Wyatt, Esq., Co-Chairman

Criminal Justice Information Network Study
401 Glenwood Avenue
Suite 100
Raleigh, NC 27603

Dear Messrs. Hawley and Wyatt:

Price Waterhouse LLP appreciates the opportunity to assist the state of North Carolina
in conducting the Criminal Justice Information Network (CJIN) Study and in producing
this final report. The Executive Summary will provide you with an overview of the 
project, our findings, and our recommendations.

We appreciate the vision and resolve evident throughout state and local organizations
as we have worked towards formalizing our plan. The cooperation, support and input of
all of the committee members was very helpful and highly valued. Additionally, we
would like to recognize the enthusiastic and commendable support of all individuals
throughout the state with whom we came in contact during the duration of this study.

We fully support your foresight in undertaking the important first step of initiating the
planning process, and encourage your continued commitment to move forward with
implementation of the specific projects.

We look forward to further review and discussion of our report.

Yours very truly,

Price Waterhouse LLP

By Richard C. Highberger
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cc: CJIN Study Committee Members and Proxies

Colonel Robert A. Barefoot Lt. Fred Davis (proxy)
Commander of the Highway Patrol State Highway Patrol

The Honorable Ralph Campbell, Jr. Dr. Lenox Superville (proxy)
State Auditor Office of the State Auditor

Mr. William C. Clontz    
New Hanover County

Mr. James C. Drennen Mr. Fran Taillefer (proxy)
Administrative Office of the Courts Administrative Office of the Courts

The Honorable Rufus L. Edmisten Mr. Glen Wells (proxy)
Secretary of State Secretary of State

Ms. La Vee Hamer Mr. Bob Brinson (proxy)
Department of Correction Department of Correction

Chief Chester Hill Major Floyd Hobbs (proxy)
Goldsboro Police Department Goldsboro Police Department

Mr. Albert Little Lt. Fred Davis (proxy)
Department of Crime Control and Public Safety State Highway Patrol

The Honorable James E. Long Mr. John Coan (proxy)
Commissioner of Insurance Department of Insurance

The Honorable Frank McGuirt Sgt. Ben Bailey (proxy)
Sheriff of Union County Union County Sheriff Department

Ms. Janet Smith
Wachovia Bank and Trust Company  

   


